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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
“C” Street Crossing closes for upgrade June 11-14 
Crews to install crossing improvements on road and pedestrian paths 

 

ANCHORAGE, Alaska – The Alaska Railroad crossing at C Street will be closed from 7:30 a.m. on Wednesday, 

June 11, through 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, June 14.  Detours will be set up to re-route traffic through Minnesota 

Drive / Expressway and Old Seward Highway via Dimond Blvd, Dowling Road and International Airport Road 

(see map).  

 

The closure affects the roadway and 

adjacent pedestrian pathways between 

64th and 68th avenues.  The closure is 

necessary to improve the crossing 

structure which will make for a 

smoother, safer crossing for motorists, 

pedestrians, bicyclists and trains.  

 

The project is funded by the Alaska 

Department of Transportation & Public 

Facilities, with work performed by the 

Alaska Railroad.  

 

ARRC is an Equal Opportunity Corporation. If you 

need special assistance (including language) in 

order to participate in any ARRC service, program, 

or activity, please contact: Alaska Railroad 

Corporation; P.O. Box 107500; Anchorage, AK  

99510; Attention: Legal Department, 

courtneya@akrr.com, (907) 265-2461; via Alaska Relay Service for hearing impaired – dial 711 anywhere inside Alaska, OR dial toll-free 

from anywhere outside the state 1-800-770-8255 (voice); 1-800 770-8973 (TTY). Printed materials are available in alternate formats upon 

request.  
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